
What an amazing 2018! From launching new programs & expanding into new 
communities, to breaking ground on multiple residences & providing care to over 1,000 

individuals with mental health needs & developmental disabilities, your generous 
donations & selfless actions helped improve the future of the people we support. We 

couldn't be more grateful.
 

In September 2018, we refreshed our brand from Community Residences, Inc, to CRi, 
because we are so much more than just a residential provider. We launched a new 

website, implemented new social media strategies & outlets, & continued working on 
our strategic framework so we could be better for those we support. Each of these are 

an indication of the growth we have experienced in 2018 & we are so humbled & 
inspired to be a part of this journey.

 
Our CRi stakeholders are amazing, year in & year out. Many of you are deeply connected 

with our programs & individuals, & have been for decades. We are incredibly proud to 
have your support. Since CRi opened its doors in 1975, a dedication to choice, respect, 

& independence has guided our work.
 

This calendar illustrates the accomplishments that you helped us achieve in the last 
year. We believe that by joining together, we can continue to create communities 

guided by the values we hold dear. We invite you to get in touch about how you can get 
more involved with our mission, we thank you for your generosity, & we wish you 

happiness & prosperity in 2019 & beyond!
 
 
 
 

Dear Friends,
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With Gratitude,


